
As we begin a new school year, here are a few friendly reminders 
from the Broward Sheriff’s Office Parkland district.

For more information please contact the
Broward Sheriff’s Office Parkland district 6650 University Drive, Parkland, FL 33067

Non-Emergency 954.764.HELP (4357)

• Do not block/obstruct intersections.
• Do not block obstruct crosswalks.
• 	Do not block/obstruct sidewalks.
•	All school zones are 15 mph
• Be mindful of all crossing guards/pedestrians/bicyclists. 
• 	Do not load/unload passengers from your vehicle while on the 

travel portion of the roadway. 
• 	Give yourself plenty of travel time and most of all…

B R O W A R D  S H E R I F F ’ S  O F F I C E

#backtoschool

The safety of pedestrians, bicyclists and motorists alike is our primary concern. 
While driving through school zones:

BE PATIENT

Parkland District

DROP-OFF/PICK-UP SAFETY TIPS


